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I can remember writing my first report, and cannot believe this is the last for AWSC. 
What a rewarding journey this has been. 
 
We have beeen putting the word out about the up coming elections for a good part of 
this year hoping to build enthusiasm, and understand how important service is to 
recovery.   Visting the Groups and talking about our new Panel 58, hopefully is letting 
everyone know ​“Participation is the Key to Harmony”. 
 
The funds were available for our District to upgrade our webpage after we changed our 
phone service to bluetooth.  Now there is space to post our job descriptions for the new 
panel positions for all to read.  
 
Our current Panel members, the GR’s, Chairs, are staying very busy. Knowing it is 
almost over we want to have everything ready for an  easy  transition. Our AISL, 
Colleen, makes sure we have all the websites and information available so we do not 
have to hunt for anything. 
 
We have a workshop coming up this Saturday called “All Hands on Deck”.  Sounds like 
we are going to have some fun in our recovery that day. 
 
We are going to have a Gratitude Luncheon in October.  That is always a great time for 
fellowship and fun. 
 
We are hosting the 2018 Alateen Conference, and have had our first meeting. Nick is 
doing a great job as Chair, and everyone has come up with some great ideas. But we 
need all the support we can get. You’ll hear more about that at AWSC. 
 
I have very mixed emotions with this sign off.  I will be glad to see all of you at AWSC 
and will probably see most of you again at the end of the month at Convention.  I shared 
with someone today that I will not miss the reports, but it was a small price to pay for all 
the recovery I have gained and all the wonderful friendships I have made. 
 
“Participation REALLY is the Key to Harmony”  
  
Nancy C     District Representative        Colleen M      AISL 


